
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

ARERA consolidates its commitment in Europe and the 

Mediterranean through the vice-presidency of MEDREG 

The General Assembly appoints the new board and defines the new lines of 

development for the next two years 

 
Milan, 4 December 2024 - The General Assembly of MEDREG, the Association of Mediterranean 

Energy Regulators, chose Brussels today to make the election of the new board and with it the 

permanent vice-presidency of ARERA for the next two years, official. 

 

"The start-up of the new Commission, the creation of a specific Commissioner for the Mediterranean, 

the appointment of the new president of MEDREG, an expression of the neighbouring Balkans, and 

the confirmation of ARERA's role in the governance of the association demonstrate the far-

sightedness of choices made in the past with the constant support of ARERA to the development of a 

substantial dialogue equal and respectful of the prerogatives of each with the Mediterranean 

countries” - says Stefano Besseghini, president of ARERA and vice-president of MEDREG. “Today, 

MEDREG is a concrete and operational tool that can also contribute to the Commission's action, but 

above all it allows us to embody the vision that the Mediterranean is not all Europe, but that Europe 

needs all the Mediterranean”. 


